
From: Katie McVay <kd mcvay@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 9:53 AM 
To: Erin Raub <Eraub@pahousegop.com> 

Subject: Polk and white haven Closure 

I am writing to say I do not agree with the closure of the 

Pennsylvania state Centers! Polk and White Haven Centers are an 

important part of our communities and are a vital necessity for our 

most vulnerable people. The process needs to stop and we need to use 

the Centers and help as many individuals and offer them the choice of 

where they would like to live. Also the Centers can be and are already a 

tool to help people in crisis who need the help and stpbility and skills to 

return to the community group homes if they choose. Please support 

the bill to stop these closures. Our most vulnerable Pennsylvanians are 

counting on us. 

sincerely, Katie McVay 




